
I believe it is important to give our public the option of staying somewhere for a short term. There is a 

need for such occasion when traveling to visit family, or traveling for work, or simply to find a place that 

is close to where one needs to be. The need for short term rental is especially important when hotels 

are completely full and there is nowhere else to stay. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 MARC CARR 


